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BREATHALYZER TRAINING 

30 police officers completed a one month Road Safety Training to ensure all sworn members are trained to meet the 

demands of policing work.  

Breathalyzer and Analysis, Evidential Breath Test are some of the topics that were covered and also to refresh. The 

Commissioner Fuiavailili acknowledged the never ending support of the Australian government and also the Australi-

an Federal Police.  

This  training has equipped the officers for their duties during the Festive System.   

Malo lava to all the participants who completed this training.  

 

 



 

 

 

MEASLE VICTIMS  

Members of the SPS received from the Commissioner and Executive monetary gifts for the loss of their 

sons and daughters due the Measle Outbreak that took 79 lives. This donation was from all the Units of the 

SPS showing their heartfelt support for these comrades who have lost their loved ones to this deadly dis-

ease.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

Farewell Madam Mandy S. Keil  
 



 

 

United Nations Mission in South Sudan (UNMISS) 

 

Three (3) SPS officers left for their peacekeeping mission in South Sudan Monday 09 Novem-

ber. The team led by Sergeant Kemma Solia, Corporals Ioane Tavai and Titimaea Nemaia will 

be deployed in their mission area for one (1) year tour of duty.  

 

Deputy Commissioner Papalii Monalisa T. Keti wished them well and for them to uphold the 

highest standard of professionalism and good conduct while serving under the United Na-

tions flag.  

 

All the best and Godspeed.  



Closing Ceremony of the Fagalii Airport  

The Fagalii International Airport shut down its services to the public on the 31st of December .  

The Fagali’i Airport will be turned into a vehicle test driving range and registration inspection site as part of the Samoa 

government’s broader efforts to address the rising road toll and it will be operated by the SPS.  

 



 

 

 





STATE OF EMERGENCY  

MEASLE EPIDEMIC 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Special Thanks to each and every member of the SPS for displaying hard work this year, you are all 

appreciated and needed.  

Commissioner Fuiavailili, Deputy Commissioner Papalii and Executive expresses their salutation, ap-

preciation and gratitude to all sworn and non sworn members of the SPS for their concerted effort 

and endeavors in maintaining the protection of life and property   and stability especially after fac-

ing so many challenges this year. You have demonstrated high degree of Leadership, Courage, Digni-

ty and Integrity. 

We also acknowledge the support of your families for the love , respect and trust in you .  

“Enforce the Laws, Preserve the peace and ensure community confidence and Trust in Police.” 

“Excellence in Policing and Working  Together for a Safer Samoa. “ 

MERRY X-MAS AND HAPPY 2020!!! 


